
You can’t trust
Matthew Guy
and the Liberals
with aged care.
If you value high quality aged care, put the Liberal Party last.
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Number all the boxes to make your vote count.

Put the Liberal Party last
Every aged care resident deserves to enjoy 
their later years with comfort and dignity. 

In homes run by the Victorian Government, 
strict rules ensure there are enough staff for 
residents to receive high quality care, and 
that a nurse is always available if needed.

Unfortunately, the same rules don’t apply to 
privately-run aged care. We constantly see 
private providers cutting corners, reducing 
staffing levels and compromising safety in 
the name of shareholder profit.

It started under Jeff Kennett and would 
only get worse under Matthew Guy.

Despite all the testimony from the recent 
royal commission, and the terrible impact of 
COVID on privately-run homes over the last 
few years, the Liberal Party has shown time 
and time again that they’re not interested in 
fixing the problems.

If you value high quality aged care, you 
can’t trust Matthew Guy. Put the Liberal 
Party last at this state election.
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